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Cashless Payment Options Coming Soon 

Easier * Safer * Faster 

Braunton Parish Council have been researching ways to improve 
payments for its car parks and will soon be introducing a cashless 
payment option allowing you to avoid touching the car park ticket 
machine completely.  (The cash payments will still be available.) 
Other advantages are: 

 once you have set it up you'll never need to worry about having 
the right change for parking again 

 you don’t have to rush back to your car – you can extend your 
parking on the go 

 why stand in a queue in the rain when you can pay for your 
parking quickly and securely with the app? 

 



Parish Hall 

 

The Parish Hall has 
reopened and many of the 
regular classes have 
returned albeit with a slightly 
different set up and 
adhering to the current 
Covid regulations. For 
further details please 
contact the event organiser.  
If you wish to hire the hall 
please contact the Parish 
Council office. 
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If you park regularly in Braunton 

you can significantly reduce the 

cost and take out the stress by 

purchasing a permit for the 

Caen Street overflow carpark.  

The cost is £157.50 for the 

remainder of the year to end 

March 2022. (The annual 

permit is £210.)  This works out 

at a cost of just over £4 per 

week which is less than a full 

day.  Please contact the Parish 

Council of visit the website for 

further details. 

Parking Permits New Play Equipment 
for Chaloners Road 
Play Park  
 

We are pleased to announce 

that Braunton Parish Council 

have agreed to make 

improvements to the Chaloners 

Road play park by adding some 

new equipment which should be 

available to install in the Autumn. 


